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Full Text

The Permanent Forum encourages all United Nations entities to actively engage
with United Nations resident coordinators and country teams to ensure that
Indigenous Peoples’ issues are integrated into country-level initiatives and joint
work planning, including through a reflection of their concerns in the common
country analysis, in line with the system-wide action plan and the Secretary-
General’s Call to Action for Human Rights.
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